MINUTES - August 3, 2020
Borough of Cambridge Springs
A regular meeting was held by the Cambridge Springs Borough Council on Monday, August 3,
2020, at 161 Carringer Street. The meeting was called to order by Mayor Randy Gorske at 7:00
p.m. The following members were present: Justin Gaines, Delores Hale, Pat Mahon, Larry
Morrow and Brian Harmon. Also present was Manager/Secretary Sandy Pude.

Approval of Minutes

A motion was made by Morrow to approve the Minutes of the July 20, 2020 Borough Council
meeting. The motion was seconded by Gaines. A poll vote was taken:

GAINES - yes HALE - yes RESULTS:
MAHON - yes MORROW - yes 6 YES
HARMON - yes GORSKE - yes MOTION CARRIED

Solicitor’s Report — None

Engineer’s Report — Jeff Kordes submitted a written report about the Church Street Culvert
Project. Jeff said that DEP will issue the GP-11 permit as soon as they hear back from US Fish &
Wildlife on any potential endangered species concern. He will also provide an estimate for the
project this week.

Committee Reports

1. Administration & Finance — A written report was submitted

2. Police Committee — The Chief submitted the monthly stat sheets
3. Land Use & General Safety — None

4. Public Works — None

Report on Operations — A written report was submitted.
Hearing of Citizens and Taxpayers

David Kuchorski of 113 Glenn Avenue asked for an update on the storm water issue at his
house.



Pude said the Engineers were out to take elevations of the area. They will let us know what the
best option will be to solve the issue of the storm water eroding the bank along Jackson Run.

Kuchorski also asked why the previous owners of a property on South Main Street were allowed
to build their garage so close to his property.

Pude said she would have to check the Zoning records to see if they were issued a permit and if
they needed a variance before they were allowed to build.

Unfinished Business — None

New & Other Business

1. Request to close Poplar Street on August 15" for a “block party”

The Borough received a request from Cindy Greiner of 158 Poplar Street to close the street
from Hicks Alley to North Main Street on August 15, 2020 for a “block party”. They plan to have

a picnic as well as a fundraiser for the Fire Department.

A motion was made by Morrow to approve the request to close the street. The motion was
seconded by Gaines. A pol vote was taken:

GAINES - yes HALE - yes RESULTS:
MAHON - yes MORROW - yes 6 YES
HARMON - yes GORSKE - yes MOTION CARRIED

Approval of monthly invoices
A motion was made by Hale to approve payment of the invoices. The motion was seconded by
Harmon. A poll vote was taken:

GAINES - yes HALE - yes RESULTS:
MAHON - yes MORROW - yes 6 YES

HARMON - yes GORSKE - yes MOTION CARRIED
Adjournment

A motion was made by Morrow to adjourn the meeting. The motion was seconded by Gaines.
A poll vote was taken:



GAINES : yes HALE - yes RESULTS:
MAHON - yes MORROW - yes 6 YES
HARMON - yes GORSKE - yes MOTION CARRIED

The Council adjourned into an executive session to discuss the applicants that were interviewed

for the vacant Council position at 7:35 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Sandra M. Pude, Borough Manager/Secretary






